
As Coronavirus (COVID-19) has become a concern for many communities we wanted to share the 
steps we’ve taken to protect our employees and guests. We are closely monitoring the situation 
and listening to guidance from local health o�cials, the Center for Disease Control (CDC) and our 
government to ensure that we help to prevent the spread of the infection. As your neighborhood 
bakery, we care deeply for our community, and feel it is essential to develop plans to respond 
accordingly.
 
We have expanded our cleaning and sanitation e�orts, while maintaining our FDA Standard 
Operating Procedures. We’re frequently disinfecting commonly touched surfaces, such as doors, 
countertops, telephones and computers. We’re also suspending product sampling in our store. 
We’ve provided our sta� with additional resources, support and signage to ensure that we are 
following the CDC guidelines.
 
The health and safety of our employees and customers is our top priority. 
We feel it is important to take these additional steps to ensure we prevent 
the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and we are committed to doing our 
part as a member of your community.


